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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF VENEZUELA TO THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING FOR CONSIDERATION OF THE TOPIC “GRAVE THREATS TO DEMOCRACY IN VENEZUELA”

Permanent Mission of the
Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
to the Organization of American States
II.2.E8.D-OEA.10.264
Washington, D.C.
May 27, 2004
Excellency:  
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I have the honor of addressing Your Excellency to request, as a matter of urgency, that you kindly convene a special meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, to be held today, Thursday, May 27, for consideration of the topic “Grave threats to democracy in Venezuela.”

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Jorge Valero

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Miguel Ruiz-Cabañas
Permanent Representative of Mexico
Chair of the Permanent Council of the 
  Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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